
Notification of Resumption of Normal Operations 
 

Pursuant to Section 73.1560(d) of the rules, Univision New York LLC, licensee of WFTY-DT 
(the “Station”), Smithtown, New York, hereby provides notice that, as of July 19, 2017, the 
Station has resumed full power operations following the installation of a failed Inductive Output 
Tube (“IOT”) tube.  On July 11, 2017, the Station notified the FCC via the LMS database that it 
was operating at 50% reduced power and on July 17, 2017, out of an abundance of caution, it 
filed an application for Special Temporary Authority (LMS File No. 0000028936) to continue to 
operate at reduced power in anticipation that the new IOT tube would not be installed prior to the 
30-day reduced power deadline. Now that the tube has been installed ahead of schedule and the 
Station has resumed full power operations in accordance with the facilities authorized in the 
Station’s license authorization (BLCDT- 20120427ABO), Univision New York LLC hereby 
requests that the staff to designate the pending request for Special Temporary Authority as 
Inactive in the LMS database. 


